City of

Washington

Est. 1825

NOTICE OF
PLANNING AND ZONING
COMMISSION MEETING

CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, by the City of Washington that the Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting
scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 6, 2023 has been cancelled.

This notice is given pursuant to and in full compliance with the Open Meetings Act.

Dated this thirtieth day of November, 2023
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Valeri L. Brod, City Clerk
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